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Harold DeMott

June, 2021
Make it fun and we 

will make it happen 

together!

Unbelievable but, this is my last 
newsletter. I can’t tell you enough 
how honored I am to have been 
able to serve you. We did the best 
we could with what we were able to 
do.

This past year has been 
extremely trying for all of  us. Our 
team has done an extraordinarily 
good job at keeping our clubs going. 
Whether it be through a zoom 
meetings, in-person, or just talking 
to each other on the phone. Some 
were able to continue to do service 
projects and fundraising. What 
more can any governor ask for? I 
am very proud of  all of  you!

My hope is for DGE Lion Duane 
Wilcox to have a Covid-free year, 
and do all of  the things we were 

not able to do. I know he has lots of  
great plans for his year 2021-2022. I 
wish him the greatest success!

Please remember to get in your 
club officers into MyLCI, as well 
enter your chairs for LCIF and 
Childhood Cancer. 

My wish for every club 
throughout the district, is to be able 
to find at least two new members 
per club to help us serve our 
communities.

Thank you again for persevering 
with us in these difficult times. 
Know, even though I am not the 
DG anymore, that I am here to help 
any club that needs it.

As Dr Jung-Yul Choi says, 
“United In Kindness and Diversity” 
Let’s continue with his theme!

WE COULDN’T DO WHAT WE DO WITHOUT YOU!! 
THANKS FOR ALL YOU DO!!!

Lion Harold DeMott DG

MAKE IT FUN AND WE WILL MAKE IT HAPPEN TOGETHER!!!
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From District Governor -Elect Duane WilcoxREGION/ZONE CHAIRS
REGION I Chair
Joe Gwizdala III 
Bay City 
1354 North Union  Bay City 48706 
989-684-9384 
joeandjeangwiz@outlook.com
REGION I ZONE 1 CHAIR 
Matthew Tetloff 
Freeland 
11402 August Lane  Freeland 48623 
C 989-780-7578 
matthewtetloff@gmail.com

Region I Zone 2 Chair
Alice Zajac 
Kingston 
6545 Legg Rd.  Kingston 48741 
989-683-2497 
akzmsu@gmail.com

Region II Chair
William Bauder 
Freeland 
7920 Mielke Rd.  Freeland 48623 
H 989-695-9393  C 989-493-3407 
bauder_william2005@yahoo.com

 Region II Zone 1 Chair
Tobias Webber 
Shields 
1132 Sue St.  Saginaw 48609 
H 989-225-5362 
tobywebber@yahoo.com

Region II Zone 2 Chair
Daniel Houston 
Buena Vista 
2317 Whittier St.  Saginaw 48601 
989-798-8940 
dhoustonsr1@gmail.com

REGION III Chair
Mary Hall 
Grand Blanc 
6098 Steeplechase Dr.  
Grand Blanc 48439 
C 810-625-7358 
eastknoll360@yahoo.com

Region III Zone 1 Chair 
Doug Palmer 
Flint Downtown 
7427 Lehring Rd.  Bancroft 48414 
H 989-634-8263 
dglspalmer@gmail.com

Region III Zone 2 Chair 
Dan Embury 
Linden 
8115 Lahring Rd.  Gaines 48436 
C 810-955-8927 
farmerdan63@yahoo.com 

Hello Lions of  District 11D1,  Here’s hoping everyone had a great 
weekend and remembered your Hero on Memorial Day.  

It’s that time of  year for a little 
spring training. Just like in baseball 
we all need to have some training 
to learn new ways of  bringing this 
district back to the numbers of  
the good old days of  over 1250 
members strong!!  We have set-up 
training dates that I hope are going 
to work out for most every Lion and 
the new officers coming in for the 

upcoming Lions year. All Lions are 
welcome to sit in on our training. 
Give me a call, and we can make it 
happen. We need anyone that would 
like to move up in their Club or in 
the District to take some training. 
There is a lot of  info on MyLCI 
for any office that you would like to 
learn about.

•	 Region & Zone Training- In-Person in Montrose at White’s Streetside 
Tavern, 111 W. State St, start time 9am  

•	 President Training via Zoom on June14th, start time 7pm  

•	 Treasurer’s Training via Zoom on June17th, start time 7pm  

•	 Secretary’s Training via Zoom on June 21st, start time 7pm  

We also have been asked to do 
Tail Twister and Lion Tamers 
training this year, please give a call 
if  your club would like to have some 
training, and I will set a time that we 
can meet in-person for the training.  
Again every Lion is invited to join 
our zoom meetings and in-person 
meeting in Montrose. You just 
need to give me a call and let me 
know, and I will send out an invite 
to you. The training is painless and 
will help all Lions move forward in 
the next Lions year. A thank you 
to all the clubs that have put their 
new officers on MyLCI. As of  this 
morning there are still 11 clubs that 
have not reported their new officers 
for next year. Please do so, because 
this is where we get our info to send 
out the zoom links for  training and 
for our Districts roster books which 

we are working on putting together 
so we can have them in time for our 
Lions New Year 2021-2021. 

Please Sign-Up for the District 
Newsletter. In the near future the 
Newsletter will only be sent from 
our District email. If  some Lions 
don’t have access to the internet, 
please ask your club president to 
make copies to hand out at your 
club’s meeting. 

I am glad to see so many clubs 
getting back out there and doing 
fundraising and giving back to their 
communities with food giveaways, 
car shows and all kinds of  good 
deeds. That is what Lions do Best “ 
SERVE”. 

Thank You. Don’t forget about 
the up-coming International 
Convention on June25-29th IT’S 
FREE you just need to sign up!!

Your Friend in Lionism.  Lion Duane DGE

“ BE HUMBLE AND BE KIND”  
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UPCOMING 
EVENTS 
see details inside

MD Convention 
June 12, Virtual

Shields Lions 
Annual Golf Scramble 

June 19, Saginaw

LCICon 
June 25-29, Virtual

Flushing Lions 
Annual Car Show 
July 10, Flushing

Lions of Michigan 
Hall of Fame Induction 
August 10, Mt. Pleasant

Auburn Williams Lions 
Annual Golf Scramble 

August 28, Midland

I would like to thank the Lions in 
our district for supporting the Sight 
and Hearing Sweepstake by selling 
tickets. A list of  winners from the 
Sight and Hearing Sweepstakes is 
in this newsletter. It was another 
highly successful sweepstakes with 
tickets sales exceeding $108,000 
- congratulations to all of  the 
winners!  Checks will be mailed to 
participating clubs that sold 30 or 
more tickets before the end of  June.

Another way to support the 
foundation and raise money for 
your club will be selling cookbooks. 
The LMF is looking for sponsors to 
help with the cost.  Individuals or 
clubs can be a sponsor and listed in 
the cookbook.  Please look for the 
information in this newsletter.  If  
you have a great recipe and would 
like to share the information is 
again elsewhere in the newsletter.  

With the restrictions on the 
pandemic being removed please 
consider joining other lions on a 
cruise in March.  The pricing has 
been reduced. The new pricing 
for 2 people:4V Interior Room - 
$1,477.48. 4N Oceanview Room 
- $1,579.48 and 4D Balcony Room 
- $1,923.48.  More information is in 
the newsletter.

Please share this fundraiser with 
your club members, family and 
friends.  We never know where a 
person has a passion and would 
like to help . Mark, AKA Pie Man, 
is raising money for the Lions of  
Michigan, White Cloud Lions Club 
and St Jude’s Hospital.”  There 
is a full-page promotion in the 
newsletter.  

The LMF is here to help us 
serve.  Grants are available for sight 
and hearing when the local clubs 
and District needs funding.  There 
are emergency grant funds available 
for disasters such as home fires and 
flooding.  Please contact a trustee 
for assistance.   The current trustees 
of  the LMF are IPDG Lion Steven 
VanTol email lionstevenvantol@
gmail.com or phone 989-430-9500, 
or PDG Lion Joe Bogar email  
jtbogar@gmail.com.

Lions of  Michigan Foundation Report  
by IPDG Steven VanTol

From IPDG Steve VanTol 
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GLT  
IPDG Steven VanTol

North America Membership 
Initiative (NAMI)  
IPDG Steven VanTol

ZOOM  
IPDG Steven VanTol

Newsletter Signup   
FOR THOSE WHO HAVE NOT SIGNED UP, YOU HAVE 2 MONTHS.  

The August Newsletter will only be available from the District email.
There are many things which happen in our district that our Lions should be notified of  fast 

without relying on a president or secretary forwarding the information after they do the periodic 
check of  their email.  ManyLions check their email infrequently.    
 SO AGAIN…… WHAT ARE YOU WAITING FOR? …….please signup  
1.) Go to the http://www.lions11d1.com  from your smart phone or computer. 
2.) Locate the tab “newsletter signup.”  
3.) Register by entering your email address, first and last name then the month and year of  your 

birth.  
4.) Click on submit and you are done. It is just a two-minute process.  

The NAMI initiative is to increase Lion 
membership in North America. You may have 
heard of  GMA (Global Membership,Approach).  
Both are the same program as Lions Club 
International has rolled it out to the rest of  the 
Lions worldwide.  It is our job to help with this 
initiative by increasing membership in our District.  
I believe Lions are the best service organization in 
the world.  We work hard for no payment other 
than the satisfaction we see in those peoples eyes 
we have helped.  We need to share with others why 
we are Lions.  I am not a Lion for ME it is for WE 
as together “We Serve”.

Remember it is every Lion’s job to share what 
we do and ASK others to join. 

We meet again on June 15th at 7:00 PM via 
Zoom to work on our action plans.  We can use 
the help of  Lions throughout the District and 
invite to you to our meetings.  Send me an email at 
lionstevenvantol@gmail.com if  you would like to 
assist so you can be added to the zoom invitation. 

Officer training is being scheduled for the club 
presidents, secretaries and treasurers. Every year we 
have a training session for these officers.  If  you are not 
elected to an office this year, you are welcome to attend 
these trainings. If  you have never been a president, 
secretary or treasurer please consider helping your club 
by taking training for an officer position in the future. 

Are you interested in moving up to being a Governor 
some day? LCI requires you to have been a club 
president and a Zone Chair.  So you may ask what does 
the Zone Chair do?  Join in the Zone Chair training on 
June 5th  to learn more.  The training will be from 9:00 
AM to 4:00 PM in Montrose.  Please contact me by 
June 3 so I can have training materials for you.  Email 
lionstevenvantol@gmail.com or call 989-430-9500.

Lions International has learning opportunities online.  
If  you have a MyLion account go to the Learning center.  
Look at the classes offered for your personal growth. 
Every Lion can sign up for a Lion account go to https://
www.lionsclubs.org/en then click the “Member Login” 
tab to get the registration page.  Need help?  Just ask.  I 
can assist or another Lion can help you get started.

The District has a Zoom account which is available for any club or committee meeting.  Send a request to 
this email: district11d1@gmail.com to request a zoom meeting. or call 989-430-9500.  Zoom meetings are 
scheduled on a first come basis.  
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From Hearing & Speech 
Hello District   I would like to let you know that Hearing & 

Speech has been fairly busy even though the pandemic is still with 
us. The district is still serving people in the community and has 
taken on another wonderful project to end our Lions’s fiscal year.   
As you know the State Committee for Hearing & Speech awards 
scholarships for students transitioning from high school into 
post-secondary education. Along with this job that we so proudly 
do to help students who are hard of  hearing or profoundly deaf, 
the committee was asked to select a district chairperson and 
one person from that district that was assisted in getting their 
hearing aid(s). District 11 D1 volunteered to do videotaping with 
Cinescope videos for the foundation. This video will be used for 
promoting and educating the general public about the Affordable 
Hearing Program and the Lions of  Michigan Service Foundation.   
This video is going to be aired on YouTube when the final editing 
is complete. The district would like to thank the following people 
that participated in the video. Stacy More from Hear USA and 
Michael Hope the person that received his hearing aid from the 
Affordable Hearing Program. When the final editing is complete I 
will have the link to the video posted on the district web site for all 
of  you to view.   We only have a few more weeks to the end of  the 
current year, and I am hoping that our upcoming new year will 
bless us with good health and positive feelings spread throughout 
our communities as move forward to be there for those in need.

Respectfully Lion Becky Borka  
Hearing & Speech   

Project Kidsight  
by IPDG Steven VanTol

Hurray!!  The Lions of  Michigan 
Foundation has decided our eye 
screenings can begin and what 
precautionary measures we will need to 
implement to keep our Lions safe and 
the children we serve safe.  

The Kidsight trailer is now in 
Auburn.  Therefore, please coordinate 
your needs by contacting. Lion Steven 
VanTol email lionstevenvantol@gmail.
com or phone 989-430-9500. 

Kidsight screeners should be trained 
and certified. Screeners should have 
background checks to provide them 
with a Kidsight ID.

From Special Needs 
Vision Clinic
Hello  Fellow Lions, Lioness , and 
friends of  Special  Needs Vision Clinic.

We at Special Needs Vision Clinic  
want to say THANK  YOU to each & 
every one of  you who have supported 
us during these difficult times. We are 
hoping everything is trying to get back 
to a new normal. Thank You for the 
Parade of  checks at convention or any 
other donation you have sent our way. 
Thank You for all the old glasses you 
have brought us. They all help us in 
some way: parts & pieces for the clinic 
or a mission trip or salvage that helps 
support the clinic.Keep the glasses 
coming, but at this time, we don’t need 
any cases.

Thank You from Special Needs Vision 
Clinic

C.o. B.  R. G. Barnum

I I appreciate any 

donations  to LCIF and 

Campaign 100 and 

will hope we can get 

together in the future.

If clubs are meeting in person, I will try to visit. 

Thanks PDG Bob. 
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MD11 Lions State Convention

Saturday, June 12, 2021
Reserve Your Spot Today!

  

101 YEARS: HOW OUR PAST HAS SHAPED OUR FUTURE

Join us for a Virtual MD 11 Lions Convention as we highlight Service, Hunger, Environment and History with a special message from LCI President Choi.

Conventions may look a little different this year, but the need to celebrate our success has not changed.  Journey with us as we tour the Hunger for Christ
Foodbank freezer, purchased through an LCIF Grant in the amount of $75,000.00.

In honor of President Choi, a tree planting ceremony will take place at Paws With a Cause, recognizing his leadership and passion for the environment.

Reserve your spot for June 12, 2021!
Once you have registered, you will immediately receive a confirmation email with the link to join on June 12. A reminder message with the link we be sent on

June 11 to everyone who has registered for the online event.

 

Lions Clubs of Michigan
5730 Executive Dr, Lansing, MI 48911  Directions

5.0  1 review

View larger map

Report a map errorMap data ©2021 Terms of Use

Copyright © 2021 Abadata.com. All rights reserved.

HOME ABOUT US CONTACTS... COUNTIES IN DISTRICTS DOWNLOADS LIONS OF MICHIGAN MEMBER MD11 STATE CONVENTION STATE PROJECTS

100 YEARS OF LIONS MICHIGAN LIONS FORUM
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Get ready for Virtual 
LCICon 2021

You’ve marked your calendar for June 25-
29 and secured your spot for the premier 
Lions event of  the year. Now it’s time to 
prepare. Here are three ways you can gear 
up for the big event. 

1.	 Bookmark the LCICon webpage 
and visit it often for the latest 
convention news, program details and 
opportunities to submit content, like 
stories and videos, that could be shared 
during the event.

2.	 Invite a friend. Make sure your fellow 
club members and other Lion friends 
are registered. Don’t let them miss 
out on this incredible opportunity to 
celebrate service with you on the global 
stage.

3.	 Get social. Hop on social media and let 
your friends and followers know that 
you’re attending LCICon 2021. Be sure 
to use the hashtag #LCICon2021.

1st District 11 D-1 
Childhood Cancer Meeting

Our first Childhood Cancer meeting was on May 20, 2021, at daVincci’s in Frankenmuth.  

Attendance: Lions Carol Poirier, Darlene Anderson, Rexine McGuire, Mary DeMott. Guests: DG Lion 
Harold DeMott, PDG Lion Dennis Poirier, Lion Diana Fairgrieve, and Chris Crandell.	

Thank you all for coming. We had a very 
productive meeting. We set parameters for how 
and where to spend the monies acquired through 
fundraising and donations. Further, we had many 
ideas for future activities to benefit Childhood 
Cancer.

We will draw up an application requiring a 
Doctors signature to verify it is valid. We will also 
have a cover letter explaining what Lions are, 
to be given with each application. These will be 
made available to the social workers to give to the 
families.

If  a Lions Club has a request for help, and are 
unable to help financially we will be available for 
that as well, using the same parameters. As long 
as we have the funds.

Lion Darlene informed us about the Murder 
Mystery she is planning for October 9, 2021 at 
the Great Hall in Midland. The cost will be $50 
per ticket which includes dinner.

We will have another meeting in August. Date 
and time to be determined.

If  you are interested in becoming a club 
chair, just have your club Secretary add your 
information to MyLCI and email me with your 
information, so I can add you to our email list.

Also, remember we have T-shirts available for 
sale to show support for our cancer kids.

Lion Mary DeMott
District Childhood Cancer Chair
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LIONS OF MICHIGAN FOUNDATION 
WWW.LMSF.NET  

 
35TH ANNUAL SIGHT & HEARING SWEEPSTAKES 

 
 
 

MAY 1, 2021 – TICKET SELLERS DRAWING 
 

 

Prize Winners Name City/State Ticket No./Club Seller 

1st Prize - $750.00 Otisville Lions Club Otisville, MI 12711 – Otisville Lions 

2nd Prize - $500.00 Herb Zeilinger Frankenmuth, MI 19909 – Frankenmuth Lions 

3rd Prize - $250.00 Vickie Kisser Rose City, MI 7363 – Rose City Lions 

4th Prize - $100.00 Ross Streu Coloma, MI 20142 – Coloma Lions 

 
 
 

MAY 22, 2021 – SWEEPSTAKES DRAWING 
 
 

Prize Winners Name City/State Ticket No./Seller 

1st Prize - $5,000.00 Larry Ciofu Milford, MI 8363 – Hartland Lions Club 

2nd Prize - $2,500.00 Zilwaukee Lions Club Zilwaukee, MI 9876 – Zilwaukee Lions Club 

3rd Prize - $2,000.00 North Jackson Lions Club Jackson, MI 9226 – North Jackson Lions 

4th Prize - $1,500.00 Thomas Dunlap Wells, MI 1716 – Wells Lions Club 

5th Prize - $1,000.00 Rudolph Wade Detroit MI 6706 – Detroit Westown-
Hartford Lions Club 

6th Prize - $500.00 Margo Martin Ovid, MI 6856 – Ovid Lions Club 

7th Prize - $400.00 Lori Zeller Alpena, MI 3446 – Alpena Lions Club 

8th Prize - $300.00 Anne Phillips Macomb, MI 19907 – Frankenmuth Lions 

9th Prize - $200.00 Gordon Sparks Mason, MI 7478 – Mason Lions Club 

10th Prize - $100.00 Jane Meyer Oscoda, MI 3689 – Oscoda Lions Club 
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Lion Mark likes to walk. Walking is good for you. Walking to Florida is 
Better!!!  From White Cloud, Michigan to Homestead, Florida! 
 
Mark, AKA Pie Man, is raising money for the Lions of Michigan, White 
Cloud Lions Club and St Jude’s Hospital. 
 
Lions are asking for donations to support his effort.  None too big and 
none to small!!!!!!  98 % of all donations will go to Lions and St Jude’s 
Hospital.  Announcements will follow!!!!!!!!!!  When he starts and 
Where is he at???? 
 

Help PIE MAN RAISE MONEY on THIS LONG WALK 
GO PIE MAN GO 

  
All donations should be sent to: 

 
Lions of Michigan Foundation 

5730 Executive Drive - Lansing, Michigan 48911 
 

Memo Line: Pie Man Walk 
 

Website: 
http://www.lmsf.net/index.php/donate-to-lions-of-michigan-foundaton 

Pay Pal:  Info@lmsf.net 
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/LionsofMIFoundation 
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Roster Changes
 Joe Gwizdala’s new email address is 

Gwizdala1354@outlook.com. 

Frankenmuth Lions Scholarship Raffle 
 

                            

 
Win this “Weber SmokeFire Wood Pellet Grill”!!! 

 

TICKETS $5 Each 

 

All proceeds go towards the annual Frankenmuth Lions High School Scholarships 

Drawing to be held at the Lions Club regular meeting Sept 15, 2021 

The Weber SmokeFire Wood Pellet Grill is a $999 value, donated by 
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5 7 3 0  E X E C U T I V E  D R I V E  -  L A N S I N G ,  M I C H I G A N  4 8 9 1 1  
Voice: 517-887-6440     Website: www.lhcmi.org     Email: info@lhcmi.org 

May 18, 2021  
  
  
  
 
Dear Friend: 
  
Dr. Robert Mathog dedicated much of his life to treating hearing loss and identifying affordable 
treatment options for Michigan residents.  Until his death in 2014, he served as Professor and Chair of 
the Department of Otolaryngology at Wayne State University and as President and Chair of our Lions 
Hearing Centers.  Dr. Mathog was a staunch supporter and a champion of our cause, and he recognized 
that fund development and the building of strong partnerships was necessary for long-term success. 
  
Hearing loss is an extremely common, yet complex debilitation.  People with untreated hearing loss are 
much more likely to suffer from depression, anxiety and unemployment, and  they are less likely to 
participate in social activities.  Most Americans will experience problems with hearing at some point in 
their life, and for many uninsured, underinsured or financially stressed Michigan residents, our Lions 
Hearing Centers will be their only option for treatment. 
  
Please help us serve those in need, and please consider sponsoring our newest Lions Hearing Center 
fundraiser, a cookbook that will include many healthy meal options.  The cookbook will serve as our 
primary fundraiser for 2021 and 2022. 
 
A full-page sponsorship in our cookbook is available for donations of $750, a 1/2 page sponsorship is 
$500, a name listing with your website and contact information is available for $100, and the full back 
cover of the cookbook is available for a donation of $1,500.  A sponsorship form and cookbook order 
form are attached.  Note, the deadline for sponsorships for this year’s cookbook release is July 15, 
2021. 
  
We thank you for your consideration of support.  If you have any questions, or if you would like 
additional information, please call our office or write info@lhcmi.org.  Together, we can change lives 
and make real differences for people in our state suffering from hearing loss. 
  
Appreciatively yours, 
  
  
  
Dr. Robert Hong     Chad A. McCann 
Chief Medical Director - Hearing   Executive Director 
  
Enclosures 
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Lions Clubs are well known throughout the world for the services we provide to 
help people with hearing and vision loss.  Nearly a century ago, Helen Keller 
challenged Lions Clubs to be “Knights of the Blind,” and she declared that "the 
problems of deafness are deeper and more complex, if not more important, than 
those of blindness.  Deafness is a much worse misfortune, for it means the loss of 
the most vital stimulus — the sound of the voice that brings language, sets 
thoughts astir and keeps us in the intellectual company of man."  

Our new Lions Hearing Centers Cookbook was developed to create awareness 
for the treatment of hearing loss and to provide funding for our Michigan Lions Affordable Hearing Aid 
and Hearing Screening Programs, which offer affordable hearing care options for Michigan residents.  

With your help, we can continue to change the lives of thousands of Michigan residents who need and 
depend on the Lions Clubs of Michigan and our partners, sponsors and friends for the treatment of the 
their hearing loss.  As a Public Charity, all contributions to the Lions of Michigan Foundation are tax 
deductible to the full extent allowed by law.  We appreciate your support! 

 

 

 I would like to purchase _____ cookbook(s) for $20 each for a total of $__________. 

 I have enclosed/attached a copy of my personal or family recipe that you may use in the cookbook. 

 I would like to make a donation to the Lions Hearing Centers in the amount of $__________. 

 
Payment Method:  ___ Check ___ Credit Card ___Pay Pal (info@lmsf.net) 

Card Number:  __  __  __  __  -  __  __  __  __  -  __  __  __  __  -  __  __  __  __ 

Expiration Date:  ____________  CVV Code:  ____________ 

Signature:  ___________________________________________________________  

 

First Name: ______________________________ Last Name: ______________________________________ 

Mailing Address: __________________________________________________________________________ 

City/State/Zip Code:  ________________________________State: ________________ Zip Code: __________ 

Telephone:  ______________________________ Email:  ___________________________________________ 

 
 
 

5730 Executive Drive - Lansing, Michigan 48911 - 517-887-6640 - 517-887-6642 (Fax) - info@lmsf.net 
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Lions Clubs are well known throughout the world for the services we provide to 
help people with hearing and vision loss.  Nearly a century ago, Helen Keller 
challenged Lions Clubs to be “Knights of the Blind,” and she declared that "the 
problems of deafness are deeper and more complex, if not more important, than 
those of blindness.  Deafness is a much worse misfortune, for it means the loss of 
the most vital stimulus — the sound of the voice that brings language, sets 
thoughts astir and keeps us in the intellectual company of man."  

Our new Lions Hearing Centers Cookbook was developed to create awareness 
for the treatment of hearing loss and to provide funding for our Michigan Lions 

Affordable Hearing Aid and Hearing Screening Programs, which offer affordable hearing care options 
for Michigan residents.  The deadline for sponsorships is July 15, 2021.

With your help, we can continue to change the lives of thousands of Michigan residents who need and 
depend on the Lions Clubs of Michigan and our partners, sponsors and friends for the treatment of the 
their hearing loss.  As a Public Charity, all contributions to the Lions of Michigan Foundation are tax 
deductible to the full extent allowed by law.  We appreciate your support! 

 I would like to be a sponsor for the Lions Hearing Centers’ Cookbook: ____Back Cover ___Full
Page ___ 1/2 Page ___Name Listing.  I have enclosed the text/artwork and my recipe, or I will email
the text/artwork and my recipe to info@lmsf.net.

 I do not wish to participate as a sponsor of the Lions Hearing Centers’ Cookbook, but I would like to
purchase ___ cookbook(s) for $20 each for a total of $__________.

 I do not wish to participate as a sponsor of the cookbook, but I would like to make a donation to the
Dr. Robert Mathog Lions Hearing Centers in the amount of $__________.

Payment Method: ___ Check ___ Credit Card ___Pay Pal (info@lmsf.net) 
Card Number:  __  __  __  __  -  __  __  __  __  -  __  __  __  __  -  __  __  __  __ 

Expiration Date:  ____________  CVV Code:  ____________ 

Signature:  ___________________________________________________________ 

Name: ______________________________ Business Name: ______________________________________ 

Mailing Address: __________________________________________________________________________ 

City/State/Zip Code:  _________________________________________ Telephone: _____________________ 

Website:   ______________________________ Email:  ___________________________________________ 

5730 Executive Drive - Lansing, Michigan 48911 - 517-887-6640 - 517-887-6642 (Fax) - info@lmsf.net 
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The Lions of Michigan Foundation officially opened the LIONS OF MICHIGAN HALL OF FAME on July 
25, 2009 to begin celebrating the rich history that Michigan Lions have at all levels of our association - 
local, state, district and international.  The goal of the Hall of Fame is to keep alive the memory of our 
great leaders and to document their service so that Lions in the present and future can share a sense 
of the service that our great state has given to our association.  Nominations for the Hall of Fame must 
be submitted to the Lions of Michigan State Office no later than March 1 of each year. 
 
The 2021 Lions of Michigan Hall of Fame Induction Ceremony, the 12th Annual, will be held on August 
7, 2021 at 6:00 PM at the Comfort Inn and Suites located at 2424 South Mission - Mt. Pleasant, 
Michigan.  Lodging is $99.00 plus tax per night for a standard guest room.  Lodging reservations can 
be made by contacting the Lions of Michigan State Office at 517-887-6640 - info@lmsf.net or by calling 
the Comfort Inn at 989-772-4000 and requesting the Lions of Michigan Foundation group rate. 

 
Name(s):  _________________________ _________________________ 
 
Registrant(s): $25.00 Each  = $___________ 
 
Choice of Entrée:  Shrimp Alfredo - #:  ______   Roasted Pork Loin  - #: ______  Eggplant Parmesan  - #: ______ 
 
Lions or Lioness Club: _____________________________________________________________________________ 
Address: _____________________________________City/State/Zip:________________________________________ 
Telephone: ______________________________________Email: ___________________________________________ 

5730 Executive Drive - Lansing, MI 48911 - 517.887.6640 - www.lmsf.net 

 

 

P D G  N a n c y  D i n g s  –  1 1 - B 2  
P D G  J i m  M a y n a r d  –  1 1 - C 1  

P D G  L l o y d  K i l b r e a t h  –  1 1 - C 2  
P D G  W e s  W a g e s t e r  –  1 1 - D 2  
P D G  P e t e  C o n a r t y  –  1 1 - E 1  
P D G  A n d y  W a t s o n  –  1 1 - E 1  
P D G  D a v e  Z e l l e r  –  1 1 - E 2   

DEADLINE:   Monday,  July 12 ,  2021  
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Lions of Michigan Foundation—2022 Group Cruise
Roya l  Ca r i b b e an  -  J ewe l  o f  the  S eas  

8-Night Eastern Caribbean Cruise:  March 12 - March 20, 2022
Miami, FL - Labadee, Haiti - San Juan, Puerto Rico, 

Philipsburg, St. Maarten - St. Johns, Antigua - Miami, FL 
Pricing:  2 People, Including Taxes and Fees

Inside (Interior) Stateroom:  $1,639.48 + $116 Per Person Gratuity  
Stateroom Size: 146 square fee - occupancy up to 4 guests - two Twin Beds that convert to a Royal King and up to two Pullman Beds 

Oceanview Stateroom:  $1,815.48 + $116 Per Person Gratuity 
Size Stateroom: 154 square feet - occupancy up to 4 guests - two Twin Beds that convert to a Royal King and up to tow Pullman Beds 

4D Balcony Stateroom:  $2,355.48 + $116 Per Person Gratuity 
Stateroom size:  195 square feet - occupancy up to 4 guests - two Twin Beds that convert to a Royal King, one Double Sofa Bed, and up to two 
Pullman Beds 

 I would like an Interior Stateroom for _____ Adults and  _____ Children (Age 12 or under).

 I would like an Oceanview Stateroom for _____ Adults and  _____ Children (Age 12 or under).

 I would like a Balcony Stateroom for _____ Adults and  _____ Children (Age 12 or Under).

Stateroom Deposit - $250 Per Person:  ___ Check  ___ Credit/Debit Card ___ Pay Pal (info@lmsf.net) 

Credit/Debit Card Number:  __  __  __  __  -  __  __  __  __  -  __  __  __  __  -  __  __  __  __ 

Expiration Date:  ____________  CVV Code:  ____________ Zip Code: ____________  

Signature:  ____________________________________________________________  

Names: ________________________________________ - ________________________________________ 

________________________________________ - ________________________________________ 

Mailing Address: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

City/State:  _________________________________________________ Zip Code: _______________________ 

Telephone:   ________________________________ Email:  __________________________________________ 

5730 Executive Drive - Lansing, Michigan 48911 - 517-887-6640 - 517-887-6642 (Fax) - info@lmsf.net 
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Lions Around the District
Bay City Lions Bigelow Park 

Cleanup and mulching by 
Bay City Lion’s Club on  
5-22-2021.

	 Lion Immediate Past 
President Steve Goss 
with LEOs from Handy 
Middle School and Christa 
McAuliffe Middle School.

	

	

Bay City Lion’s Nicole Arsenault, Dennis Poirier, Steve 
Goss and Joe Beauchamp helping with the Bay City 
YMCA Community Garden Planting.  Plants provided 
by the Bay City Lion’s Club.

Frankenmuth Lions Club recently collected donations 
for the annual Lions White Cane Project at various 
locations around Frankenmuth.  Lions Club volunteers 

collected more than $2,200 during one weekend in 
May. All of  the proceeds are donated to Leader Dogs 
for the Blind and other vision projects.

Shields Lions Club 
Secretary Allan Vroman 
presented a $1,500 
check to Jaina Kittle, 
their recipient of  this 
year’s scholarship at 
“Swan Valley High 
School’s annual 
scholarship awards on 
May 12, 2021. Jaina 
plans on attending 
Michigan State and 
pursuing a career in 
Linguistics.”

Blessings to those  
who lost loved ones 

 in the  
service of their country


